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Lamprey Health Care celebrated the launch of their new location built by North Branch Construction
with a ribbon cutting ceremony. The addition and renovation of the former Home Health & Hospice
Building located at 22 Prospect St. is now home for the new Lamprey Health Care center. 
North Branch is also pleased to contribute a $25,000 donation to Lamprey through the Community
Development Investment Program. This program is designed as a fundraising tool for nonprofit
community development organizations, cooperatives, and municipalities to raise much needed
money for their causes.
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